
YPAO GARDENS CONDOMINIUM 

WATER BLASTING OF PARKING LOT AND 

REPAINTING OF PARKING LINES AND 

BUMPERS 

NOTICE 
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

ALL RESIDENTS 

YPAO GARDENS CONDOMINIUM 

                   

 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE PARKING LOT WILL BE WATER BLASTED 

AND THEN THE PARKING LINES AND BUMPERS WILL BE PAINTED.  

 

 IT IS SCHEDULED TO START: 

 

DATE:  MONDAY, MAY 13th TILL THE PROJECT IS COMPLETE. 

 

TIME:    08:30 AM - 4:30 PM_ 

 

DURATION:  APPROXIMATELY 8 HOURS  

                          OR SOONER IF PROJECT IS COMPLETED AND WEATHER PERMITTING 

 

 WE WILL NEED EVERYONES COOPERATION BY PARKING AWAY FROM ANY 

DESIGNATED AREAS.  PLEASE TAKE CAUTION WHEN ENTERING AND EXITING 

THE COMPLEX. 

 

THE CONTRACTOR WILL WORK WITH CAUTION AS HUMANLY POSSIBLE; 

HOWEVER, DUE TO THE NATURE OF THE WORK BEING PERFORMED THE 

CONTRACTOR, ASSOCIATION, BOARD AND MANAGING AGENT WILL NOT BE 

HELD LIABLE FOR DAMAGES TO YOUR VEHICLE IF YOU DO NOT PARK AWAY 

FROM THE PROJECT SPACE.   YOUR COOPERATION AND UNDERSTANDING IS 

GREATLY APPRECIATED. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CHARLIE THE RESIDENT 

MANAGER OR CENTURY 21 REALTY MANAGEMENT AT 671-647-5003 AND ASK 

FOR VERA ANDERSON. 

 

 
THANK YOU, 

MANAGEMENT 


